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December 9, 2014

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
11545 Rockville Pike, TWFN-2F1
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

SUBJECT: Entergy's Supplemental Response to NRC Request for Information Pursuant to 10
CFR 50.54(f) Regarding the Flooding Aspects of Recommendations 2.3 of the
Near-Term Task Force Review of Insights from the Fukushima Dai-ichi Accident
Indian Point Unit Numbers 2 and 3
Docket Nos. 50-247 and 50-286
License Nos. DPR-26 and 64

REFERENCE: Entergy Letter to NRC, NL-1 3-156, Entergy's Required Response for NTTF
Recommendation 2.1: Flooding - Hazard Reevaluation Report, December 23,
2013.

Dear Sir or Madam:

On March 12, 2012, the NRC requested information to support the evaluation of the NRC staff
recommendations for the Near-Term Task Force (NTTF) review of the accident at the Fukushima
Dai-ichi nuclear facility. Recommendation 2.1 of the NRC request was for a reevaluation of all
appropriate external flooding sources and the submittal of a Hazard Evaluation Report. The Entergy
response was submitted in the Reference letter as "Entergy Fleet Fukushima Program Flood Hazard
Reevaluation Report for Indian Point Energy Center (IPEC) Units 2 and 3" Revision 0.

The subsequent NRC audit on May 27 to 30 was conducted using "Entergy Fleet Fukushima Program
Flood Hazard Reevaluation Report for Indian Point Energy Center (IPEC) Units 2 and 3" Revision 2.
The purpose of this letter is to supplement revision 0 of the report contained in the Referenced letter by
docketing a copy of revision 2 of the report which is enclosed.
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There are no new commitments contained in this submittal. If you have any questions regarding this
confirmation of receipt, please contact Mr. Robert Walpole, Manager, Regulatory Assurance at (914)
254-6710.

Respectfully,

LC/sp

Enclosure: Entergy Fleet Fukushima Program Flood Hazard Reevaluation Report for Indian Point
Energy Center (IPEC) Units 2 and 3, Revision 2

cc: Mr. Douglas Pickett, Senior Project Manager, NRC NRR DORL
Mr. Daniel H. Dorman, Regional Administrator, NRC Region 1
NRC Resident Inspector
Mr. John B. Rhodes, President and CEO, NYSERDA
Ms. Bridget Frymire, New York State Dept. of Public Service


